
Constance Mining Co. - Papers, 1897 - 1903 
;n Qm- 

5 boxes, 10 volumes,!?or a detailed appraisal 
of these papers, see "Constance Mining Co." in 
Reports,l965, filed alphabetically. There is 
also a copy at the beginning of Box 1 of the 
papers. 
Unsuccessful gold and other mineral mining 
ventures of Hill and others at Index and other 
places in the Cascade Mts. of state of Washing- 
ton and in Alaska. C.E. Haber was the mining 
engineer of the original exploring syndicate:. 
Allgemeines Ekplorations Unternehmen in Germany 
Phoebus Exploring England; and Ekplor 
ation Associates in t S. Incorporation as 
Constance Mining Co. lace on Dec.19,1899. 
Topics and persons : Troublesome Creek, 



mining claims,diggings & ; Thos, Burke, pres.; 
J.D. Farrell, direct0 E, Coley, Hans rGiese 
James Constable, Robe # an Gember(managing dir 
ector,followed in that capacity by Theodor Mat- 
esdorf); Monte Cristo and Rogue River mining 
regions; Henry W. Lung; etc. There are; letter 
sent and received; insurance pe&icies, patents, 
claims, indentures, certificates of location, 
proofs of labor, agreements, articles of incor- 
poration, etc:,etc. in profusion and with no 
clear indication of relationship in many cases. 
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